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6th November 2019 
 

Year 5 – Cinema, Arts at Cockermouth School, Celebrating Wordsworth – 18th – 22nd Nov. 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have a very busy week coming up with lots of exciting events! 
 
First of all, we have been offered the opportunity to visit Keswick Alhambra cinema on Monday 18th 
November to watch the film ‘The Kid Who Would Be King’. This film will give the children an 
understanding of the legend of King Arthur which will be very useful when we come to learn about 
the stories later in the year. There are also themes of friendship, perseverance and kindness 
throughout the film which link to PSHE topics we have covered this term. 
 
The film itself is free of charge, however we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4 per child, 
payable via SchoolMoney, to fund our transport to and from Keswick.  
 
The film will be shown during the morning and children will return to school in time for lunch. 
 
On Tuesday 19th November, Cockermouth School are hosting an art session for all year 5 pupils. We 
will be walking to and from Cockermouth School during the school day, however, due to the timing of 
the session all children will require a packed lunch on Tuesday 19th November. 
 
Finally, on Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd November, year 5 will be participating in the next phase of 
our project celebrating William Wordsworth. A poet and a sound artist will be visiting school to 
deliver workshops alongside representatives from CDEC global learning centre. This project is 
completely free for year 5 as it is being funded by the Arts Council. 
 
We are very much looking forward to a packed week of activities and are extremely fortunate that 
the majority of our plans are fully funded, however we would really appreciate a few parent/carer 
volunteers to come with to the cinema during the morning of Monday 18th November and to 
Cockermouth School from 10:15am until 1:00pm on Tuesday 19th Nov., if you are able to join us, 
please get in touch via Dojo. 
Thank you for your continued support of our creative curriculum, 
 

   
Mrs Clarke & Mrs Strickland 

Head teacher: Mr C Steele 
Telephone: 01900 821133 

Fax: 01900 821132 
E-mail: head@fairfieldprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
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